
SPECIAL SEC AGENDA
December 12, 2024 | 2:00 to 4:00 pm

Online: Zoom

1. CALL TO ORDER

1.1. Land Acknowledgement (Adé)

We stand upon a land that carries the footsteps of millennia of Kumeyaay people. They are a
people whose traditional lifeways intertwine with a worldview of earth and sky in a
community of living beings. This land is part of a relationship that has nourished, healed,
protected and embraced the Kumeyaay people to the present day. It is part of a world view
founded in the harmony of the cycles of the sky and balance in the forces of life. For the
Kumeyaay, red and black represent the balance of those forces that provide for harmony
within our bodies as well as the world around us.

As students, faculty, staff and alumni of San Diego State University we acknowledge this
legacy from the Kumeyaay. We promote this balance in life as we pursue our goals of
knowledge and understanding. We find inspiration in the Kumeyaay spirit to open our minds
and hearts. It is the legacy of the red and black. It is the land of the Kumeyaay.

Eyay e’Hunn My heart is good. –Michael Miskwish, Kumeyaay Nation

1.2. SDSU University Senate Resolution on Principles of Shared Governance, April 9, 2019

WHEREAS: Shared governance is a system of partnership, equity, accountability, and
ownership that forms a culturally sensitive, inclusive, and empowering framework for
developing and implementing sustainable and accountability-based decisions in service to
all members of our campus and broader communities; and…

WHEREAS: Shared governance is an ongoing process in which faculty, staff, students, and
administrators actively engage to share responsibility for 1) identifying and pursuing an
aligned set of mission-driven sustainable outcomes and priorities and 2) active monitoring
and evaluating of shared governance successes and pitfalls in service to continual
improvement and the embodiment of a learning organization; and…

WHEREAS: A shared practice of, and shared commitment to, respect, communication, and
responsibility will promote and support the growth and sustainment of trustworthiness
within our University community…

1.3. Welcome (Butler-Byrd)

2. APPROVAL OF AGENDA (Vasquez)

3. APPROVAL OF SEC MEETING MINUTES (Vasquez)

3.1. SEC meeting Minutes for 11/19/2024

https://sdsu.zoom.us/j/88130467809
https://senate.sdsu.edu/09_resources_page/05_resolutions/2019-04-09_resolution_principles-of-shared-governance.pdf
https://senate.sdsu.edu/05_schedule-agendas-minutes/2024-25_sec-senate


4. REPORTS

4.1. President’s Report (de la Torre)
[TIME CERTAIN 2:00pm]

4.1.1. Athletics Budget - Follow up

5. EXECUTIVE SESSION (Voting SEC Members Only)

5.1. University Relations & Development (URAD)(Vargas/ Lindmark)
[TIME CERTAIN 3:00pm]

6. ADJOURN


